
 

 

 

 
 

 
Landis Communities Report 
May 26, 2021 
 
This report contains information 
updated through May 25, 2021.  
 
The overall team member 
vaccination rate increased to 57.8%. 
Vaccination clinics continue to be held 
at Phoebe Pharmacy on the Landis 
Homes campus the first and third 
Thursday of each month from 1:30-
3:30 p.m. Vaccines are available to 
Landis Communities residents, clients 
and team members. To schedule an 
appointment, ask questions or voice 
concerns, please contact Jenny 
Sheckells at jsheckells@landis.org or 
717.381.3573.  
 
Two new cases of COVID-19 were 

reported this week, both on the 

Landis Homes campus. One is a 

resident in Healthcare, the other a 

team member who works in 

Healthcare. 

The team member who tested positive 
was fully vaccinated, making this the 
third breakthrough case reported at 
Landis Communities. None of the 
three current COVID-19 vaccines are 
100% effective so these cases will 
arise. With this third case, less than 
1% of the fully vaccinated team 
members have tested positive. 
 
The new case noted in Healthcare is a 
resident from elsewhere on campus  
who was diagnosed with COVID-19 prior to admission  
in Healthcare. This case is not the result of an exposure  
in our Healthcare households. The overall numbers  
reported in this graph will continue to look off  
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because of how we have to report residents who are positive and move between levels of care 
during that time. 
 
Other communications and videos can be found on our website:   
www.landis communities. org/COVID 
 
A NOTE TO LANDIS HOMES RESIDENTS:  
Landis Homes will have the next Resident Association Meeting on Tuesday, June 2, 2021. If 

you have questions you would like addressed during this virtual meeting, please submit them to 

Lorrie Stoltzfus at lstotzfus@landis.org or through campus mail no later than Monday, May 31. 
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